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Comments: Dear Secretary Jewett,

Please keep our public forest lands roadless. Please keep herbicide spraying,  especially as unspecified

chemicals in this proposal, to a minimum, or preferably do not use at all. There are so many reasons why this is

important to the public in Georgia, including clean air, clean water, protection of forest habitats,  and also places

where the public can visit for respite. Also, the special places in the forests need to be specifically protected.

Thank you for setting aside protections for the old growth forests.

In addition,  especially since these are public lands, continued access for public comment and input is necessary.

Not allowing any public information and comment for 20 years is unacceptable. 


